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January Scheduled Events : 

 

        Classes Resume — Heritage History     

             Month 

3           3rd Qtr Begins  

13         Report Cards and Awards sent home  

16         MLK Holiday (no school) 
23—27  School Choice Week 

24 Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night 5:30—7:30pm 

        ROXABOXEN    

                                                                                 

             Upcoming February Events: 
1          100th Day of School 

       PTF Meeting 6:30 (Gr8Kidz Room) 

8          Middle School Winter Formal  - Grades       

            6-8 (Gr8Kidz Room -7:00 pm-10:00 pm) 

       Making an Informed Decision for   

 Middle School 6:00 pm (Gr8Kidz 

 Room) 

17 Progress Report 

20 Presidents Day (no school)  

21 Parent Teacher Conferences 3:30—4:30 

23         ABC’s of Kindergarten/Making an  

 Informed Decision for Kindergarten  

       FCCS  NEWSLETTER 

Welcome back! We hope        

everyone had a joyous break. 

Our  prayers include a Happy and  

Prosperous New Year for all! 

May 2017 bring you joy, peace, 

health, and love.   

The month of January holds 

some wonderful events such as 

Heritage History, as well as our 

School Choice week, and        

Roxaboxen.  

School Choice Week will run 

from Jan. 23rd — Jan. 27th.  

School Choice Week shines a 

positive spotlight on effective 

education options for children.  

Our First grade classes will once 

again be bringing us Roxaboxen. 

Students and Parents create a 

beautiful town that has some-

thing for everyone. It is sure to 

be a huge  success!  

We will be off on January 16th in 

honor of Martin Luther King Day.   

A final Spirit Shirt order for the 

year will be processed on Janu-

ary 20th. If you need additional 

shirts, please provide an order 

form, (which can be found on 

our website) along with pay-

ment, in cash or check. 

Please join us for Spirit  Night at 

Chick-Fil-A, on Tuesday January 

24th from 5:30—7:30 pm.   

I would also like to extend a big   

“Thank You” from our PTF for 

your support during our Walk-A-

Thon. Cash winners for most    

pledges were: Will Tibbetts (high 

school), Ashley Johnson (Middle 

School) and Gabriel Aponte 

(Elementary). Gabriel was also 

our overall pledge winner and 

earned a Super Pass to SkyZone. 

Congrats to Mrs. Barron's class 

for the Ice Cream Sundae party. 

Also during the month of         

January, Family Christian Center 

and Family Christian Center  

School will be partnering with 

Soles4Souls to help provide    

winter coats to people in need 

throughout the United States. 

Every 10 FCC/FCCS check-ins on 

Facebook, with the hashtag 

#keepamericawarm, will help 

provide a coat to someone in 

need. 

 In closing, changes have been 

made to the remainder of our 

2016/2017 school calendar. The 

revised calendar can be found on 

our website.  

We truly appreciate your support 

and pray God’s blessing over you 

and  your families. 

Yours in Christ, 

Dr. Mercy Nyman 

Principal 

From the Principal’s Desk…. 
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NEWS, REMINDERS, AND INFORMATION …... 

Do you need prayer for yourself or 

a loved one? Are you facing diffi-

cult circumstances? Are you seek-

ing direction in your life? Do you 

simply want to thank God and tell 

Him that you love Him?  

 Wednesday mornings from 7:45 - 

8:00 am, prayer warrior and teach-

er, Mrs. Collins, will be in the 

breezeway to pray with and for 

you. She will also have a prayer 

box for any prayer requests you 

may have or would like to send 

with your child.  

Philippians 4:6  

Be anxious for nothing, but in eve-

rything by prayer and supplication 

with thanksgiving let 

your requests be made known 

to God.  

********************************** 

In Honor of Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day, FCCS will be 

closed on January 16th.  

JANUARY 23rd -JANUARY 27th.   

School Choice Week shines a       

positive spotlight on effective      

education options for children.   

More information to come. 

***************************** 

 

 

JOIN US ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 

24TH FOR OUR UPCOMING        

SPIRIT NIGHT  5:30—7:30  PM.             

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE 

OUR 1ST GRADE CLASSES  

PRESENT  

JANUARY 30TH 

During this event, students 

and Parents create a     

beautiful life -size town that 

has something for everyone!  

********************* 

 

 

Mark your calendars for our next 

PTF meeting on  February 6th at 

6:30 pm in our Gr8Kidz room. 

Hope to see you there! 

************************** 

EMAIL ADDRESSES, CALENDARS, 

LUNCH MENU’S AND MORE CAN BE 

FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE AT 

WWW.FCCSCHOOLS.COM.  

ALSO, PLEASE VISIT AND LIKE OUR    

FACEBOOK PAGE.                                  

HAPPY JANUARY TO ALL! 

 

HISTORY 

January is Heritage History Month! 

We look forward to seeing what 

each class will have prepared for us! 


